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Lions and LEOQOs,

Lions are a multi-cultural group.
We celebrate many different
holidays during the upcoming
weeks. No matter which holiday
is celebrated, several involve the
giving of gifts. Finding just the
right gift for family and friends
can be daunting. Lately, | have
heard, “Give the gift of an
experience. Make memories that
can last a lifetime.” Well, the
USA/Canada Lions Leadership
Forum has done just that.

A Forum registration can be purchased as a gift for someaone
else by going to www.lionsforum.org. Imagine giving another
Lion or LEO a gift to experience this amazing leadership
development event, taking home with them ideas and skills that
will impact their experience not only as a Lion, but for those we
serve.

Service to others is key to being a Lion. Why not give a gift that
will open many doors to service in our communities, build new
and lasting relationships with other similarly-minded individuals
and provide the basis for leadership and membership
development?

We want to see you Renao!

Up and Away with Leadership
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NEW ADDITIONS TO
THE EXHIBIT AREA

CINDY GREGG, EXHIBITS CHAIRPERSON

While many of you are anxiously preparing for
the upcoming holiday season, the 2023
USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum
Committee is actively preparing to make next
year's Forum the best ever.

Last month, David Wentworth wrote about the
importance of gaining sponsorships and
becoming a Friend of the Forum. Exhibitors,
too, help to offset the cost of Forum
registrations.

This year, the exhibits will be located in the
Reno Ballroom, along with the Forum Store, our
sponsors, and some of the larger seminars,
including Lions University Graduation. This is
located across the street from the Silver
Legacy, where most of the seminars will occur,
and our venue is on the way to the Reno Events
Center where our General Sessions and meals
will be held.

We are excited to see the return of some of our
faithful exhibitors, and to welcome some new
ones. Furthermore, all of Lions International’s
exhibits will be located at the “Lions
International Experience” in Ballroom 2.
Besides chatting with the LCIF staff, GAT, and
other staff members, this is where you can
meet the North American Directors to schedule
them for a visit to your district.

You'll also want to take advantage of the early
registration fee for Louisville by visiting their
booth in the front of Ballroom 6. (I believe that
many of you will also want to purchase a raffle
ticket for a Kentucky long rifle. After all, that
would look perfect above your fireplace!)

New to our exhibit area this year is a Scavenger
Hunt, where you will visit various exhibitors to
get a stamp on a special Exhibitors’ Card that
you will receive in your registration packet!
Once your card is filled with the stamps, you
will then be entered into a drawing for a special
prize. Read this summer’s Forum newsletters
to learn additional details about the Scavenger
Hunt and to see a complete listing of our
Exhibitors.

We're looking forward to greeting you at the
Row next September 21-23. In the meantime, |
hope that your holidays are safe and full of
wonderful memoaories.


http://www.lionsforum.org/

